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Montreal, February 7th, 1930.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B., 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

McGill University, 
Montreal.

Bear Sir Arthur,

I have read your letter 
I completely agree 

with you as to the suggested further ac­
tivities of the Committee, and, of course, I wish to assure you that I will continue 
to support them.

with much interest.

Yours very faithfully,

I

_________________________________________________
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